
Oceanside Coastal Neighborhood Association - FAQs 

• What are the boundaries of the 

Oceanside Coastal Neighborhood 

Association? 
The boundaries of the Oceanside Coastal 
Neighborhood Association are Oceanside 
Boulevard on the south, the Pacific Ocean 
on the west, Mission Avenue on the north, 
and I-5 on the east.   
Whether you live, play or work in the 
neighborhood, you are welcome to join 
OCNA! 

 

• How do I join OCNA? 
Everyone is welcome to join OCNA, whether residential neighbor or business neighbor!  
There is an annual membership dues of $36.   

 

• What does my annual membership fee support? 
Your annual membership fee helps pay for an informative newsletter on city wide events and 
important developments, for maintaining the website, printing materials, and other 
administrative costs.  The OCNA Board of Director and Block Captains are all volunteers.   

 

• How can I donate money to the Oceanside Coastal Neighborhood Association? 
OCNA appreciates all donations made to the organization. Funding for OCNA beyond 
membership dues enables OCNA to provide more comprehensive services to the 
neighborhood.  Please email OCNA101@gmail.com and our Board will contact you. 

 

• How can I volunteer for OCNA? 
OCNA welcomes all volunteer s, and there are many ways to help OCNA such as:  
volunteering for one of OCNA’s events, help distribute announcements and information, 
serving on one of OCNA’s committees, or acting as a block captain, and Board of Directors.  
Please email OCNA101@gmail.com and our Board will contact you.   
 

• How do I become an OCNA block captain? 
Block captains link neighbors to one another–among those that live on the same block and 
between those that live on one block with others in the wider neighborhood.  OCNA 
wouldn’t exist without this network of block captains. Just check the box on the membership 
form indicating you would like to be a block captain. Already a member? Just send us an e-
mail at info@oceansidecoastalneighbors.org. 

 

• Who is the block captain for my block? 
Just send us an e-mail at OCNA101@gmail.com and our Board will get back to you with the 
name and contact information for your block’s block captain. 

 
 


